The Struggle is) For Land!

THE
NEW AFRIKAN

P.O. BOX 1184
MANHATTANVILLE STATION
HARLEM, NEW YORK 10027

MEMORANDUM
TO: Participating New Afrikan Women in the August 1-3, 15 ADM
Organizing Meeting , .
vy Al A o
FROM: Sister Nehanda - New Afrikan Womens Organization (NAWO) N.Y.
SUBJ: Proposed Position Paper

DATE: July 17, 15ADM

FREE THE LAND!!!

It was the opinion of members of the New Orleans and New York cadre that
in addition to the position papers outlined in the May 28, memo from
Sister Fulani that the following paper be included; "The need for a

New Afrikan Womens Organization during this period and its relationship
to the Black Liberation Movement". You might want to include how Afrikan
/New Afrikan women have historically contributed to their respective
liberation struggles.

Hopefully out of the combined papers We will be able to have a document
that can be used for national disemination to inform and organize
other revolutionary New Afrikan Women.

To lessen the financial burden of cur hosts, it would be helpful if
all information you bring is already xeroxed for the cadre attending
the meeting (15 - 20 copies).

To facilitate adequate housing arrangements you should contact Sister
Fulani (504 241-2498) no later than July 27th, of your expectéd arrival
date and how many are coming from your area. You should also contact
her for any additicnal information regarding the meeting.

I look forward to meeting and working with you at our first organizing
meeting.

HARAMBEE! !



